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12th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we come to the end of 2023 and a long term, I am writing to give you an update of 
recent events and inform you of some staff changes. 

 

Last week, we had a Local Authority visit to review our safeguarding and attendance 
procedures.  I would like to thank Ms Barrett, Mr Maynard and Ms Lusher for the sterling 
work they do to lead safeguarding in the school, and Ms Mulryan, who puts so much 
effort into encouraging our students to get to school and be on time every day.  Both of 
these roles are incredibly important for the welfare of our students, and we are blessed to 
have such a dedicated team at the school.  

 

I would like to thank our staff and students for putting on a fantastic Christmas party for 
local senior citizens last Thursday evening.  It was a wonderful event and all our guests 
were treated to a 5* service. 

 

I am also writing to inform you that, with a heavy heart, we shall be saying goodbye to 
some members of our staff at Christmas: Ms Barrett, Ms Moran, Ms Hylton, Ms Begum, 
Dr Lawy and Ms Armstrong will be leaving us.  I wish them all the best in their new 
ventures and thank them for their dedication and service to the students at the school. 
Ms Dawkins will be taking on the role of SENDCo from January. 

 

We shall be emailing you a copy of our school newsletter before the Christmas holiday.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

 

 

Mr M. Anthony 

Headteacher      
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